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which lies southwesterly of the following described line:

Beginning at a point on the west line of section 1, township 31
north, range 25 west, distant 190 feet north of the southwest
corner of the northwest quarter of the northwest quarter of said
section 1; thence run southeasterly to a point on the south line
of said northwest quarter of the northwest quarter, distant 265
feet easterly of the southwest corner thereof and there terminat-
ing-
Sec. 2. The consideration to.be paid by the county of Anofca

to the state of Minnesota for any real estate conveyed hereunder
shall be hi such amount as may be mutually agreed upon by the
county of Anoka and the commissioner of highways.

Approved May 24, 1969.

CHAPTER 618—S. F. No. 2554

[Not Coded]

An act relating to the village of Hibbing, the town of Stuntz and
Independent School District Number 701, Hibbing; regulating levies
for parks and recreational purposes.

Be it enacted by the Legislature of the State of Minnesota:

Section 1. Hibbing, village of; park facilities. The village
of Hibbing, the town of Stuntz and Independent School District Num-
ber 701 may, if the Hibbing Park Board and the Joint Recreational
Board presently maintained by the three political subdivisions are
merged, levy for and contribute to the successor body the rates and
amounts presently permitted to be levied for and contributed to the
Hibbing Park Board and the Joint Recreational Board by the three
subdivisions.

Sec. 2. . This act shall be effective when approved by the
governing bodies of the village of Hibbing and Independent School
District Number 701 and the town board of the town'of Stuntz and
upon compliance with Minnesota Statutes, Section 645.021.

Approved May 24, 1969.
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